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Gene McDowell gave the group an update on activities of the FICC.  He also reported that John 
Cornell has composed a letter for Michelle Moldenhauer as FPKI Policy Authority chair to 
transmit the agency liability language to the Department of Justice for review. 
 
Art Purcell reported that the new records management project, for transaction records, is still in 
the USPTO contracting process.  
 
Following a discussion about reviewing statutory authority for E-Authentication functions, Art 
Purcell volunteered to write a statement of issues for this subject. 
 
Attendance 
Joe Plick - DOL 
Woody Roberson - IRS 
Art Purcell - USPTO 
Donna Canode - Treas 
Jan McNutt - DOD 
Tice DeYoung - NASA 
Lisa Spears - Treas/BPD 
Ed Gronseth - Treas/BPD 
Theresa Trentacoste - USDA/NFC 
Gene McDowell - NOAA 
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